
Dear Parishioners, 
On Monday evening we welcome Fr. Vincent Glynn, who is coming to speak to the parents of our First Communion children. Fr. Glynn will talk 
about the meaning of the Mass and how the Eucharist gifts each one of us. He is very happy for parishioners to attend the talk and so I encourage 
you to come along and take advantage of this opportunity to deepen your understanding of our faith. 
We will commence a new RCIA programme soon, for anyone interested in becoming Catholic, or finding out more about our faith. If you know any-
one who may be interested, please read the notice below and invite them to come along to our enquiry night on the 5th June.  
I am very pleased to welcome four new volunteers to our Baptism Ministry. Witnessing to our young families is so important in our efforts to spread 
the Good News about Christ’s great love for us all and I thank these generous parishioners for giving their time to His work. We still need helpers 
for the lawn raking and the church cleaning groups and I would be very pleased to hear from anyone who could help in these areas. - Fr. Sunny 

 Latin Mass Music CD     
by Hermann Cohen,  Founder of Carmelite Church, London 

  

This popular Mass, sung by Kensington Church Choir  was edited 
and copied to CD by Fr. Tadgh from a cassette.  For lovers of Sa-
cred Music and Latin Mass. On sale in the Piety Stall and Parish 
Office for only $5.00. 

    

Church Cleaning Church Cleaning Church Cleaning Church Cleaning ----        more help neededmore help neededmore help neededmore help needed    
We are blessed in our parish to have so many willing volunteers, 
who offer their help in so many ways. Of all the many groups and 
ministries, the volunteers in our church cleaning teams are some of 
the most faithful, having quietly continued their work for many, many 

years. This means that some of our teams are now getting on in years and 
finding the heavier work, such as vacuuming, a bit too hard.  
New volunteers are needed to share the load so that our church can continue to 
be, as it always has been, kept beautifully clean. If you can offer any time at all to 
this task, we would love to hear from you. Even if you cannot vacuum, you could 
still help with the dusting and light cleaning jobs; willing hands are always 
welcome. Please call Angela at the office on  9276 8500. 

Very Urgently Needed— Lawn rakers - Are you an early morning person? Like being outdoors?  Due to illness, our leaf raking 

team now consists of just one man! We urgently need some more people to volunteer an hour or two a week to help him out raking up the never-
ending supply of leaves on the lawns and around the church on the paving. It may seem a mundane task, but it is a very necessary one. Please call 
Angela at the office 9276 8500 if you are able to assist. 

MARANATHA COURSE AT MORLEY 

Catholic Spiritual Traditions for Today  
With Dr. Michelle Jones 

Don’t miss this opportunity! 
A six week course held on consecutive Tuesday Evenings 
 7.30pm - 9.00pm, commencing 8th May in the parish centre. 
Have you ever wondered why we have different religious 
orders? The Why?-When?-How? of the major spiritual 
traditions; Benedictine, Dominicans, Franciscans, Igantian, 
Carmelite, Salesian; the circumstances at the time they 
started; their charisms; and most of all, their significance for us 
today. Cost: $30.00 per person. Enrol by contacting the parish 
office on 92768500 

SCHOOL CHAPLAINCY APPEAL 

All Masses weekend of 12/13 May 
The chaplains in our local high schools rely 

on  our support to con�nue their essen�al 

work of being a Chris�an presence and mentors to 

young people who are o�en struggling with personal and 

family issues. 

Our annual appeal helps to raise the funds which make 

all the difference to the survival of the chaplaincy 

programme. Please give generously. Thank you. 

Fr. Vincent Glynn—Guest Speaker 

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT MEETING  

MONDAY, 7TH MAY AT 7PM 
All parents of children who wish to receive the 

Sacrament of First Communion this year are 

reminded that a#endance at the parent mee�ng is a 

required part of the Sacramental programme.  At 

least one parent, godparent or guardian must a#end. The mee�ng will 

be facilitated by Fr. Vincent Glynn, a senior lecturer from Notre Dame 

university. Godparents and grandparents are most welcome.  

Thinking of becoming a Catholic? 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? 

An informa�on evening will be held in the parish centre on              

TUESDAY 5th JUNE, 2012 at 7.pm.  If you know of anyone who may         

be interested, please pass this informa�on to them. 

PROCLAIMERS LUNCH & WORKSHOP 
Saturday 23rd June 2012 

All proclaimers are invited to lunch followed by an important                         
Proclaimers workshop.   
12pm Lunch (provided) in parish centre. 
1.30 till 3.30 Proclaimers workshop run by Helen (Perth Archdiocese) 
Please RSVP by 15th June to Joanne 9275 7686 or Parish Centre 92768500 
If you are considering the idea of joining the Proclaimer’s ministry, then why not 
come along and learn more about it? Just phone Joanne on the number above  

Accommodation urgently required 
A young married couple who have been boarding 
have been given short notice to vacate and are 
looking urgently for accommodation. If you have a 
house, or a room in your home which they could 
rent, please contact Benny 6311 6708 (office hours) 

Planned Giving Programme 
The end of the second year of the current programme for the 
planned giving will end in a few weeks. We would like to take 
this opportunity to thank those who have made their regular 
commitment through the years. 
 The new set of envelopes will commence on June 30.  At the 
moment the total received is a fair bit behind what was 
originally promised at the start of the programme.  If you are 
in arrears and are in a position to catch up some or all of your 
pledge, please try to do so before the completion of the 
financial year. 
If you are new to the parish, and you wish to be in the 
planned giving programme , please contact the parish office 
so that we can issue a set of envelopes to you. 
Direct debit facilities are available.  Those using this facility 
have the peace of mind in knowing that they don’t have to 
remember to put in an envelope each week.  Also the parish 
is assured of receiving their contribution regularly, and can 
more easily plan.  Please contact the office to find out more 
about the direct debit option. 

FOREIGN COIN ALERT! Lately, there have been large numbers of foreign 
coins in the collection bags at the weekends. Please be aware that these coins 
cause our bank deposits to be incorrect and cause much inconvenience. Foreign 
coins cannot be exchanged in Australia, so there is no benefit in putting them in 
the weekly collection. If you have foreign coin, UNICEF are willing to take them 
and send to charities in various countries. Thank you for you consideration. 



Infant Jesus Parish 
47 Wellington Rd, Morley 6062 

Ph: 08  9276 8500 / Fax: 08 9375 3637 

email: ijparish@carmelite.com 

www.infantjesusparish.org.au          

www.carmelite.com 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Sunny P. Abraham  

ijparish@carmelite.com 

Parish Manager: Angela Youens  

ijparish@carmelite.com  

Pastoral Assistant: Aileen Budge  

ijpastoral@carmelite.com 

 

Recently Deceased: John McFadden, Pascual W Tanga-an, Bertha 
Allen, Maria Cirillo, Giuseppa Paterniti 
 
Anniversaries: Phyllis Oliver, Jack Smith, Antonio Autunno, Severino 
Mancini, Phyllis Oliver, Cresencia Tanga-an; 
 
The Sick of the Parish: Nola & Scott Leckie, Maria Tomich and all who 
are in need of our prayers. 
 

“Whoever keeps His commandments lives in God 
 and God lives in him.” 

 

Morning Prayer of the Church: Mon-Fri, 6.40am; Sat, 7.45am 

Morning Mass: Mon-Fri: 7am & 9am , Sat: 8.30am 

Saturday Vigil Mass: 6.30pm  

Sunday Masses: 7.30am, 9.30am (Children’s Liturgy during school terms), 

11.30am (Italian), 6pm (Youth Mass 2nd & 4th Sundays) 

Reconcilia8on: Saturday 10-11am and 5-6pm.    

Bap8sms, Weddings & Sacraments: Please contact the Parish Office. 
 

OUR DEVOTIONAL LIFE 

Perpetual Novena in honor of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel:  

Wednesday 7.15pm 

Exposi8on of the Blessed Sacrament: 

Friday 9.30am - 10.30am and 7.30pm - 8.30pm 

Our Liturgical Life                                                   Contact Us 

 
 
 

Parish Prayer Concerns 

PREP Co-ordinator: Linda Yapp  

ijprep@gmail.com 

Parish Admin Officer: Darren Parnell  

ijaccounts@carmelite.com 

Admin Assistant: Carol Smith,  

ijadmin@carmelite.com 

Maintenance Manager: John Cogdon 

ijmaint@carmelite.com 

Sacramental Coordinator: Sue Goodwin,  

ijsacramental@carmelite.com 

Youth Ministries Coordinator: Lenny Ong 

infantjesus.youth@gmail.com 

Recep8on: Anna Pa#on & Pearl Chin 

ijrecep�on@carmelite.com 

PILGRIM STATUE: The pilgrim statue is temporarily 
unavailable . An alternative, but smaller statue of Our 
Lady of Lourdes is available for those who wish to have 
it on their nominated date.  
Please call Doug on 9276 5048 to indicate your choice. 

International Food Fair 
Sunday 17th June 2012,  

10 am till 3pm 

Lets celebrate our different Lets celebrate our different Lets celebrate our different Lets celebrate our different     
cultures within the parishcultures within the parishcultures within the parishcultures within the parish! 

Please come and join in our wonderful Food 
Fair including Indian, Italian and Asian 
cuisine/desserts. If you would like to see 
another cuisine featured, then please let us 
know. 
Do you have a flag, or particular dress or 
music relevant for the occasion?  We would 
love your input/contribution to make this a 
great parish community event. Any small 
offers of help would be gratefully 
appreciated.  What can you offer? 
Please contact Joanne 9275 7686 or the 
Parish Centre 9276 8500 

ORGAN RECITAL AT ST PAUL'S 

Sunday 06 May - 4pm - Dominic Perissonotto 

will play the Dedication Recital for the new 

digital pipe organ at St Paul's Church, 106 

Rookwood St, Mt Lawley. All are welcome. 

A Mother’s Day Open Garden Fundraiser for a Catholic 

Mission maternity project in Ethiopia will be held on 

Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th May 2012 from 10am to 

4pm on both days,  at 233 Foxton Drive in Oakford,  5 minutes off the 

Kwinana Freeway Rowley Road exit. Proceeds from this open garden event 

will be suppor�ng the work of Sr Maureen Ellio# FMM who runs a maternity 

& child health programme in a famine-affected region of Ethiopia.  The 

garden is wheelchair accessible.   
 

The entrance fee is $5 per person, payable at the gate.  The St Francis Xavier 

Parish Pastoral Team & the Catholic Women’s League will be offering tea, 

coffee & homemade cakes for sale in very genteel surroundings. Some live 

instrumental folk and easy listening music from String Tanglers, a local 

Catholic band, will also be on hand to provide a memorable and up-li�ing 

garden experience in support of a very good cause. Come and be part of this. 

INTERNATIONAL FOOD FAIR—MEETING TO BE HELD SAT 12 MAY AT 10AM 

There have been lots of interes�ng ideas flowing for our proposed day of food and fun to be held on Sunday 17 

June.  Why not come along to this mee�ng and contribute your sugges�ons? We have so many cultures in our 

parish, we would love to showcase as many as possible! 

MISSION PARTNERS MORLEY 

Apologies to all the regular donors to Mission Partners, for the lack of dona�on 

envelopes in the foyer. Stocks have now been renewed. Margaret Box has sent 

an update of their work: 

“Thank you to everyone who con�nues to donate to Mission Partners Morley. 

Recently Pauline Cornelius and I spent 12 days working alongside an Australian 

nun, Sr. Joan Evans from Perth, who has been working in the Klong Toey slum 

for Aproximately 20 years. We are building 3 small �mber / concrete houses for 

des�tute families in her area. God bless all parishioners who con�nue to donate 

to Mission Partners Morley.” 

If you would like to be one of Mission Partners Morley, helping the poor in 

prac�cal ways, then please use the small dona�on envelopes in the foyer. These 

can be dropped in the collec�on bag at Mass and will be passed on to M.P.M. 



AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE OUR SPONSORS 

SPECIAL DISCOUNTED RATE FOR PARISHIONERS ON PRESENTATION                

OF THIS ADVERTISEMENT 

RETIREMENT – CENTRELINK - SUPERANNUATION ADVICE 

SHARE MARKET & FINANCIAL PLANNING 

Interested in reducing your tax liability, increasing 

sharemarket investment gains and maximising your 

Centrelink en(tlements? 

If YES then please call me 

Rocco Tassone – Investment Advisor 

Email:   rtassone@bellpoBer.com.au 

Phone: 08 9326 7641  

  (Special 

WEEKEND AWAY TOGETHER   

Need some �me out, away from life¹s busy schedules? 

For just $265.00 married couples can enjoy a whole weekend at the 

Celebrate Love  marriage enrichment program, with refreshing insights 

and powerful strategies to help re-invigorate your marriage!  The price 

includes all presenta�ons and handouts, lunches on both days, dinner on 

Saturday evening and morning and a�ernoon teas!  How¹s that for good 

value for money!!! This is NOT a weekend for troubled marriages, it is 

simply a way of enriching and deepening your strength and unity as a 

married couple. 24th and 25st May 2012.  Book now as numbers are 

limited and May is just around the corner. Online at 

www.celebratelove.com.au or for further informa�on call  

Kathy Musca 08 9302 2582 

Inaugural Africa Union Day Celebration 

Date:  26 May 2012   Time: 10am 
Venue: North Perth Monastery, 190 Vincent Street, North Perth 

Please bring a plate to share. 
There will be song and dance, and entertainment later.  The 

drums are being warmed!  All welcome 

Celebra8ng 75 years of Catholic Women’s League in WA 

To acknowledge this milestone, a Concelebrated Mass will take place 

at St. Mary’s Cathedral, Victoria Square, Perth on 27
th

 May 2012 at 

11.00am. Mass will be celebrated by Emeritus Archbishop of Perth, 

the Most Reverend Barry Hickey. Mass will be followed by 

a light lunch and cuRng of the Celebratory Cake in the Cathedral 

Refreshment Rooms. RSVP.  13 May 2012 to  Sheila Cullinane, 

MARRIAGE FEELING A BIT DRY? 

Celebrate Love marriage enrichment program offers a weekend 

experience that will help couples through a framework of exercises in 

a private atmosphere that will remind them of how and why they fell 

in love.The weekend will be held on Saturday 26
th

 and Sunday 27
th

 of 

May 2012 at The Newman Siena Centre, Williamstown Rd, 

DoubleviewGo online www.celebratelove.com.au or for further 

informa�on call Kathy or Basil Musca 9302 2582. 


